
Dear Oregon Legislators: 
 
Expanding I-5 through the Rose Quarter in the heart of Portland is a terrible idea and an enormous 
waste of taxpayer dollars. Why on earth are you thinking of doing this when there are so many other 
pressing needs for that money, and we haven’t even completed the tolling study and determined 
whether tolling can address congestion better than adding a lane ever will. Please take a stand for our 
future and don’t expand the freeway.  
 
Scott 
 
Scott F. Kocher 
Portland 
(503) 445-2102 
 


